

Ex2: Read the text and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D.

Many schools nowadays require their students to spend an amount of time doing community service. Why? Because they hope those children will become caring people and see the values in giving their time and talents, and donating their toys, clothes, or money. Volunteering gives children a sense of responsibility because many people depend on them for food, clothes, or shelter. Volunteer work can also help children learn important lessons about themselves and about life. For example, community work can make them realize what they are good at and what they enjoy doing most. Volunteer work can even help children decide what they want to do when they grow up. Finally, doing voluntary work can reduce stress and improve the children's mental health because they might feel happier when they can bring happiness to other people. So what are you waiting for? Make a plan to start volunteer work today!

1. What do many schools require their students to do now?
 - A. Do community activity
 - B. Serve the school community
 - C. Spend time doing activity
 - D. Donating their toys
2. What can volunteering teach children?
 - A. A sense of responsibility
 - B. Valuable lessons
 - C. Both A and B
 - D. Caring people
3. Why does voluntary work make children feel happier?
 - A. Because they can do exercise
 - B. B. Because they can make other people rich.
 - C. Because they can make friends with other people
 - D. Because they bring happiness to other people.
4. What is the best title for this text?
 - A. How children should spend their free time.
 - B. How children decide their future job
 - C. Why schools organize community service
 - D. How children do community service